25th May, 1966.

Dear Hrs. Palleja,

Thank you for your letter of the 21st; I am very
sorry to hoar of your husband's death and I know that hhe
other members of the Society will be equally sorry. I should
like to eoffer condolences on their behalf as well as on my
own, I sm sending a copy of your letter to the presidemt
of the Soclety, Frofessor Arthur Terry, and should you wish
it we could, at a later dete, comsult the committee about
a suitsble person whe might be willing to help in preparing
your husband's work for publication,

If you would care to continue 28 a member of the
Seciety you would, of course, be more than welkome and I
hope that you will let me know,

Yours sincerely,

Hon. Secretary Anglo Catalan Society.

Mre. Pallejsi,
Casunostra,

12 Pheasants VYay,
Rickmansworth.
Herts



